


AMERICAN INDIANS & ALASKA
NATIVES HAD THE HIGHEST
UNDERCOUNT OF ANY GROUP
IN THE 2010 CENSUS.

Our communities lost over $3,000 for every person that was
not counted. That means funding for services like Medicaid,
housing, education, and food and job programs were lost
from 2010 to 2020. Personal and household information
given to the Census Bureau is protected by law and NEVER
shared with anyone, including the county or state, the IRS,
law enforcement, or your tribe. Get Counted; for you, for
your family, and for your community.
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